
  



   

   

Assistance for Members    

Superannuation funds do not currently have clear powers to ensure employer 
compliance with superannuation obligations. However, AustralianSuper has taken 
steps to support members to detect if they are not receiving superannuation 
entitlements to their account as early as possible.    

Currently it is very difficult for workers to know if their superannuation entitlement has 
been paid by their employer because employees cannot rely on their payslip to 
confirm that superannuation has actually been paid into their account. In addition to 
making sure members know what their entitlements are and why super is important, 
AustralianSuper is encouraging members to be proactive and regularly check their 
account to ensure that a contribution has actually been made. Central to this initiative 
is AustralianSuper’s mobile application which makes it easy for members to check 
contributions and proactively notifies users when superannuation has been paid into 
their account.    

   

Suggested Policy Responses   

AustralianSuper is supportive of decisive policy action to reduce the amount of 
unpaid super owed to members. Addressing this issue comprehensively will require 
responses and policy changes from multiple stakeholders.  AustralianSuper supports  
the policy suggestions articulated in the report ‘Overdue: Time for Action on Unpaid 
Super’ prepared by ISA and CBUS.   

   

If you have any questions of us or would like further information please do not hesitate 
to contact me on 03 8648 3847or lduprealba@australiansuper.com in the first instance.   

   

   
Yours sincerely   

   

   

   
   
Louise du Pre-Alba   

Head of Policy   


